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   MASS TIMES
Saturday:  4:30 pm  �  Sunday:  8:30 am and 11:00 am  
 Tuesday to Friday:  5:00 pm
Mass is celebrated at the Good Shepherd Centre - 412 Queen St. East, 
Monday to Friday: 12:00 pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays from 3:30 pm to 4:15 pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm  

CONTACT
$ 83 Power Street, Toronto, ON M5A 3A8 | À (416) 364-7588  
à stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org | < stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

 SACRAMENTS
 Please contact us for more information on preparing for  and receiving 
 a Sacrament at St. Paul’s Basilica.
 �  Baptism; Two months in advance   
�  Marriage; Registered parishioners at least one year in advance   
�  First Communion, Con� rmation and RCIA;  
      Registration takes place in September
  �  Anointing of the sick & Communion to the sick and shut-ins;   
      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious
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EDGE is a Catholic middle school youth ministry 
experience created to provide a fun and safe place for 
youth to fi nd Catholic community, discover answers 
to their questions about faith, and encounter Jesus 
in a personal way.
St. Paul's EDGE ministry will run on the fi rst 
and third Friday evenings of  each month, from 
6 pm to 8 pm. 
All youth in grades 5 - 8 are invited to join EDGE 
beginning Friday, February 2nd in the parish hall.  
For more information speak to Micah, our Youth 
Minister, at the main church entrance or email him 
at mmacmullen@archtoronto.org. 

Registrations are now being accepted for children, 
born in 2020, to begin Junior 
Kindergarten at St. Paul's School this 
September. For more information or 
to apply, visit ‘tcdsb.org/kindergarten' 
or scan the QR code.

Mary, Mother of  God School is currently 
registering children, aged 3 to 5 years old for a new 
session of  Merrymakers - a dynamic afternoon 
program for children.  Merrymakers, taking place 
on Wednesday afternoons from 1 - 3 pm, is an 
enriched program. Children experience the joys of  
songs, stories, poems, nursery rhymes, instruments, 
games, classical music, mime, drama, and lots of  
play. For more information, call the school offi ce at 
416-531-7897.  Come and make merry with us!

The Source Holy Hour, hosted by The Sisters of  
Life, invites us to unite around the source and 
summit of  our faith - Jesus in the Holy Eucharist, 
with one hour of  Eucharistic Adoration including 
music by the Sisters and the opportunity for 
Confession.  Take a break from the noise of  your 
daily life and spend time in quiet refl ection with 
Jesus.  Then come downstairs to hang out with the 
Sisters and meet some other awesome people from 
Toronto.  To learn more visit 

.
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4:30 pm ♦ For the People

8:30 am ♦ † Raymond & Helen Cuneo
11:00 am ♦ † Euclides Pereira

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention  

WWe will have celebratory Mass for the 
Feast of  the Conversion our patron, 
St. Paul, on Thursday, January 25th at 
7 pm.  All are welcome!

2024 2023 Diff
Jan 1 $112,371 $ 01,610 � $ 11,761
Jan 7 $113,541 $ 02,746 � $ 11,795
Jan 14 $113,715 $ 06,542 � $ 12,827
Jan 21 $ 02,037
Jan 28 $ 02,174

Mth Target $119,627 $ 15,108 � $ 15,482

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
WWant to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
TTax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year 
for a recurring gift.  Select the Donate 
button at 
or scan the QR code.  Please 
ensure that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up. 
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Archbishop Francis Leo has released a 
Pastoral Letter to the Church of  God in the 
Archdiocese of  Toronto, entitled, “Seeking 
The Kingdom of  God Above and Beyond 
All Other Things”. This signifi cant 
refl ection from our spiritual shepherd is 
intended to offer a theological, spiritual, 
and pastoral meditation as we embark 
upon a New Year and our collective efforts 
to build and strengthen the Kingdom of  
God throughout our archdiocese.
The Pastoral Letter can 
be accessed by visiting 
the archdiocesan website 
at: or 
scanning the QR code.

St. Paul's is honoured to host the world-
renowned EPCC on February 3rd at 
7:30 pm. The EPCC is in the top rank 
of  the world’s greatest vocal ensembles, 
famous as the foremost interpreters of  
music by their beloved countryman Arvo 
Pärt. Their program includes several 
Pärt favourites, as well as works by great 
spiritualist of  centuries past, Palestrina 
and a world-premiere by Canadian 
composer Omar Daniel.
For more information or 
to purchase tickets, visit 

 or scan 
the QR code.

After 11:00 o’clock Mass last week I met 
with our participants from the Alpha 
program, which ran this past fall in the 
same time slot.  I’m happy to share with 
you some of  the things coming out of  
the discussions.  

  People are looking forward 
to more opportunities to interact with 
one another.  

  Periodic Eucharistic 
Adoration, participation of  different 
groups in leading the Stations of  the 
Cross during Lent, retreat opportunities, 
an explicit follow-up to Alpha that fi lls 
in more of  the texture of  Catholic faith 
and life, study and prayer with Scripture.  
Other initiatives to support being formed 
more fully in our varied vocations.  

 There are ministries which 
will emerge soon, e.g., Children’s Choir.  
Engaging with current ministries and 
beginning new areas of  ministry.  The 
parish has enough weddings to support 
hosting our own marriage preparation 
course.  Baptism celebration support 
team.  Children’s Liturgy of  the Word 

perhaps either by the fall or a year from 
now.  Initiatives to support parenting 
and family life.  Exploring possibility 
of  a day camp in the summer for 
school-age children.  

In speaking about the experience of  
sharing the Alpha program together 
some of  the fruits were shared.  People 
appreciated recognizing the common 
thread shared with each other in the life 
of  faith.  There was a genuine sense of  
communion in the faith and a gratitude 
for the power of  God’s grace.  They 
appreciated also being able to hear a 
little of  one another’s stories and found 
important ways of  listening to each other 
including sometimes differing points of  
view.  People felt comfortable looking at 

the big questions of  life together.  

For my part, I can say that it was great to 
hear all of  this input and to see it coming 
from a shared experience of  living our 
faith together.  It is from these kinds of  
conversations that a vital and engaged 
parish life will emerge.  Please pray that we 
can all be discerning about how we work 
together to build up Christ’s Kingdom 
here at St. Paul’s.  I will also be keeping my 
eye out for the parts of  our community 
where needs and resources may not be so 
easily vocalized so that we can all journey 
together in a life-giving way.

 In Christ,
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of  a day camp in the summer for 
school-age children.  
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sharing the Alpha program together 
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thread shared with each other in the life 
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for the power of  God’s grace.  They 
appreciated also being able to hear a 
little of  one another’s stories and found 
important ways of  listening to each other 
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the big questions of  life together.  

For my part, I can say that it was great to 
hear all of  this input and to see it coming 
from a shared experience of  living our 
faith together.  It is from these kinds of  
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easily vocalized so that we can all journey 
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 a Sacrament at St. Paul’s Basilica.
 �  Baptism; Two months in advance   
�  Marriage; Registered parishioners at least one year in advance   
�  First Communion, Con� rmation and RCIA;  
      Registration takes place in September
  �  Anointing of the sick & Communion to the sick and shut-ins;   
      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious




